Watch this space!

Well it may have all seemed a little quiet out there, but Clachworks has been up to its elbows in negotiations with Scottish Canals, in an effort to lease out a very special heritage workshop building on the Caledonian Canal in Clachnaharry. We’re delighted to say that these negotiations have finally reached a conclusion, after 2 long years, and we hope to be in situ by the end of the summer. We can’t wait to share more news about this soon!
Once we’re officially in, the real work will begin as we plan to transform the site into a safe, accessible and creative space for the community. Our vision is to create a socially inclusive space for making and remaking, with a tool library, makerspace, community garden and cafe. 
 We’ve had a huge amount of support from some of our volunteers who have already made a significant dent in the waste we’ve inherited. Luckily the acoustics are great, so we’ve had plenty of fun as we sort through the waste, picking out treasures for potential upcycling projects and swapping ideas. 
If you’d be keen to get involved in helping us prepare the workshop space, we’d love to welcome you on board! Contact volunteer@clachworks.com for more information. 


Bring out your tools!
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We’ve also been busy building our tool library which we hope to open to the public later in the year. Having secured a temporary lock-up, we’ve started accepting tool donations from the community and have a trusty team of volunteers helping us organise, repair and look after them til they’re ready to be lent out to the public. All tools will be safety checked and PAT tested by a trained electrician before entering our library database. 
If you have tools lying about the house or shed that you no longer have a use for, why not extend their life by donating them to our tool library? Not only will this reduce the overall consumption – and waste –  of tools, helping us all reduce our carbon footprint, but by sharing them with the wider community it also ultimately makes them more useful tools! And on the plus side, think of all that extra space you could free up by letting Clachworks store them for you…
To find out more about the tool library and to donate any tools you no longer have a need for, contact tools@clachworks.com. 
Or better still, bring them to our Sharing Economy Gala on Saturday 2nd July! (see more below)


 Sharing Economy Gala and Tool Donation Drive

Saturday 2nd July 2022, 12-3pm (Merkinch Nature Reserve)
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...a place for making and remaking





Clachworks will be formally launching its tool donation drive at our Sharing Economy Gala on Saturday 2nd July 2022 at the Merkinch Nature Reserve (12pm - 3pm). We’re delighted to be holding this in partnership with the North Highlands and Islands Climate Hub, Highlands Adapts, Merkinch Nature Reserve and Cantraybridge College.
See our event page here for more details.

This event will also sit alongside a host of other initiatives as part of the wider Highland Climate Festival taking place between 25th June and 3rd July 2022. Check out the full programme here. 
Our Sharing Economy Gala will include the chance for members of the public to bring along tool donations, be inspired with tips about reuse and repair, take part in activities and games for all the family, and sample a selection of locally sourced food and drinks, with a BBQ provided by Cantraybridge College. All are very welcome and we look forward to speaking with anyone who’s able to come along. 
 If you’d be keen to get involved on the day and would be interested in helping with a task or two (with a free lunch as a thank you) please contact volunteer@clachworks.com. 
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Meet the Team
Clachworks has spent the past year growing its board of directors and wider team in order to realise its vision. We are almost entirely volunteer run, with 6 voluntary directors, a voluntary Managing Director, a crew of dedicated volunteers in various roles, and our wonderful volunteer coordinator, Lisa Wardlaw, without whom none of this would be possible. We were delighted to welcome Lisa on board earlier this year as our first paid member of staff, with her part-time salary kindly funded by the Volunteer Support Fund until 2024. 
Each month we'll be introducing a different member of our team, so you can get to know them a little better. This month: introducing Lisa Wardlaw!
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Tell us a bit about yourself.  

My name is Lisa Wardlaw and I am thrilled to be introducing myself as Clachworks’ new Volunteer Coordinator. I am responsible for community outreach, building an inclusive team of volunteers, and planning and organising their activities; allowing Clachworks to be accessible to everyone in the community.  For many years I supported children and young people to participate in their communities, and in recent years I have been running my own childminding service, with an emphasis on outdoor play and learning, and teaching a respect for the environment.
What made you want to join Clachworks?
Until now I have worked with children and young people in various capacities. I see my newest role as a service to our current and future generations, helping to make sustainable living achievable and contributing to a transition towards the circular economy. I believe we each have a responsibility to the environment and taking this role with Clachworks is a step I have taken to promote change and movement towards the future that I want to see realised for my own children and all the children I’ve served over the years. 
  

Tell us a bit more about your role within Clachworks.
I’ve joined Clachworks at an exciting time and feel very proud to contribute to the launch of its projects. I have been busy behind the scenes putting structures in place for our volunteer programme and soon we will have a wide range of volunteer roles within our Tool Library, Makers Space, Community Garden and our programme of skills sharing events. We have already been recruiting volunteers to collect tool donations from around Inverness, and to help us clear out the Clachworks building. 
Hopefully we can introduce you to some of our volunteers as our team grows. In the meantime, if you would like to learn more about our volunteer programme or you have the time or skills that you would like to share with Clachworks, please get in touch. I would be delighted to chat with you.
 Finally, what’s your favourite tool?
A pencil!


Summer Workshop Events
We will soon be announcing our Summer programme of events which will be provided as a mix of in person and online group workshops for sharing skills aimed at sustainable living. Watch this space for more details and check out our social media pages for more updates!
If you have skills that you would like to share with others, whether it’s in repair, craft, ‘upcycling’ or something else creative, we would love to hear from you! We know that our community is brimming with great skills and ideas and we’d love the chance to spread them amongst the community. 
To find out more or discuss the possibility of getting involved, please contact hello@clachworks.com. 
 

Thanks for getting to the end! 
To keep an eye on what we're up to before our next newsletter, give us a follow!
Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram
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